Crescent City Coin Club

www.crescentcitycoinclub.org

NEXT MEETING

July 15, 2013
Dinner 6:00pm
Meeting 7:00pm

Knights of Columbus 3310 Florida Avenue Kenner, LA



June 17th 2015 Membership Meeting

BOARD OF OFFICERS

President Linton Duet Jr.

Vice President Candice Watson

Treasurer Louis Jessup

Recording Secretary Steve Rogers

Corresponding Secretary
Steve Rogers

BOARD OF GOVERNORS

Ruth Young (absent)

Ted Bellanger

Richard Frilot

Bob Eddy (absent)

Mike Buras

Andrew Correnti

22 members were present

President Linton Duet Jr. called tonight's meeting to order at 7 pm. By thanking everyone for attending tonight's meeting. A motion was made to dispense with the reading of last months minuets. Motion made by Steve Rogers and seconded by Ted Ballanger.

Linton asked Steve Rogers if there were any new members for the month. Steve reported two new members had joined. They are Thomas Cambell and Allan Coudrain Jr. Motion was made and approved to accept Thomas and Allen into the club.

Next up was the treasurer's report by Louis Jessup. Louis reported that for our last coin show in April the club turned a profit of \$1074.28 for the one day show. For the month ending May 31st 2015 our club balance is \$11,039.76

Tonight's program on "STAR NOTES" was presented by Candice Watson. Candice told the audience that star notes are created

Coin Auction



Members are encouraged to bring coins for auction. Coins will be auctioned toward the end of each monthly meeting. Members are permitted to set starting bid price on each coin put on the auction block. Club members are able to auction up to 5 coins each.

June Membership Meeting (cont.)

When quality control finds defective notes in the printing process after the serial number has been overprinted, they are taken out with their serial numbers written down and replaced with another banknote printed specifically for this purpose, so that the number of banknotes being printed stays the same in each production batch. This saves time and money compared to re-printing exactly the same serial number that was used before. It is rare that the replacement banknote has the same serial number as the original faulty one. A re-

placement note will have it's own serial numbering system that separates it from the normal numbering system. So that we know it's a replacement note an asterisk (*) or star follows the last digit in the serial number.

Different countries use different letters and symbols to show a replacement note in their respective countries.

After Candice's presentation we conducted our raffle and drawing. Due to a glitch in my digital recorder I was unable to capture that information. My apologies! A auction followed and meeting was adjourned at 8:55 p.

SUMMER COIN SHOW

July 11th, 2015

FREE ADMISSION

US & Foreign Coins Paper Money & Stamps Gold & Silver Bullion

Knights of Columbus 3310 Florida Ave. Kenner, La.

Hourly Door Prizes

Gold and Silver Raffle



Knights of Columbus 3310 Florida Ave. Kenner, La

Dinner and refreshments are available for sale starting at 6pm

MENU

Hamburger w/ French fries & a

drink.....\$6.95

Cheeseburger w/ French fries & a

drink......\$7.95

Fish or Shrimp Plate w/ French

fries & a salad \$6.95

Combination Plate w/ French fries

& a salad \$7.95

Stuffed Artichokes...\$9.00

Hotdogs......\$3.00

Popcorn.....\$1.00

June Board of Directors Meeting 6/17/2015

BOARD OF OFFICERS

President: Linton Duet Jr.

Vice President: Candice Watson

Treasurer: Louis Jessup

Recording Secretary: Steve Rogers

Corresponding Secretary: Steve Rogers

BOARD OF GOVERNORS

Ruth Young (absent)

Ted Bellanger

Richard Frilot

Andrew Correnti

Bob Eddy (absent)

Mike Buras

President Linton Duet Jr. called the board meeting to order at 9pm and thanked everyone for attending. A motion was made to dispense with the reading of the previous months minuets by Andrew Correnti and seconded by Steve Rogers.

Since the treasurer's report was given by Louis Jessup in the membership meeting there was no need to review it again.

President Linton Duet Jr. next spoke about our upcoming summer coin show on July 11th, 2015. Linton mentioned that rather than the club seek out security for our show we would allow the Knights of Columbus to handle that matter for us. It would cost the club \$50 more than if we did it but the benefits would be one less problem the club has to deal with when putting on a show. A

motion was made by Steve Rogers to approve such matter and seconded by Ted Ballanger. In the matter of advertising at was agreed that Mrs. Debbie Reed continue to handle advertising for our coin show. The bulk of our ad dollars will be spent on the Times Picavune as it gives us the most bang for our buck. We will also place ads on other newspapers as money allows. She will also get us some free ads in the Gambit newspaper classified ads. Steve Rogers will also sent out email notifications to our club contact list. These are people who have attended our shows in the past who want to be informed of upcoming shows.

The next topic Linton Duet spoke on was producing T-shirts for club members who help with setting up our coin shows. He also talked about having nicer polo shirts for sale for members. Linton will report back next months on the costs of these shirts.

President Linton Duet also reported that we have enough prizes for our monthly meeting thru the rest of the year.

In other news Rick Demers asked the board to increase our one day coin show rent to the KC hall from \$400 to \$500 per day. This increase reflects the rising costs of the KC hall to host events such as ours. Motion was made by Ted Ballanger and seconded by Mike Buras. Rick also informed us that Sat. Nov. 14th was available for our fall coin show. Motion by Rick Demers and seconded by Mike Buras to secure this date.

The last order of business was by Andrew Correnti. He asked the group about sponsoring a one or two day show in Hammond. After considerable debate it was decided to investigate costs of a show there and report back nect month. Meeting was adjourned at 9:38pm.

By: Steve Rogers